
  

 

 
 

TERMS OF USE (Revised January 2024) for inclusion of 
Nancy’s THE LADDER OF READING & WRITING© (2023) 

in an ARTICLE/NEWSLETTER/BLOG POST 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Thank you for your interest in Nancy Young’s Ladder of Reading & Writing© 
intellectual property. Please fill in the terms of use and return this document to Nancy via email. 

 

I ___________________________________ (your name) request permission to use Nancy Young’s 

Ladder of Reading & Writing infographic in the following (specify use) ____________________ 

 
Applicant’s role/title:_______________________________________________________________ 

Applicant’s location (city, province/state, country):_______________________________________  

Applicant’s email address:___________________________________________________________ 

Name of applicant’s organization (group, school, university, government department etc.) or 

company – if you are not a part of an organization please state:  ________________________ 

 
I have done the following: 
___ I have read (or purchased and intend to read) the book Climbing THE LADDER OF READING & 

WRITING: Meeting the Needs of ALL Learners https://nancyyoung.ca/books/ 
___ I have read Nancy’s blog post about the 2023 update to her infographic 

 https://www.nancyyoung.ca/blog 
___ I have signed up for Nancy’s newsletter, to receive updates about her work 

https://nancyyoung.ca/ 
 
I agree to: 
___Import the 2023 Ladder of Reading & Writing (download from Nancy’s website)  
___Include all credits and all information on the Ladder (the infographic will not be altered in any 
way)  
___Include the words “Used with Nancy’s permission” below or alongside her infographic 
___Include for my audience the link for Nancy’s Home Page, www.nancyyoung.ca 
___Link the image of the infographic to Nancy’s website if possible www.nancyyoung.ca (I will link 
to Nancy’s website and will not link to the PDF of the infographic itself) 

 
Email completed form (and any questions or comments) to Nancy at nyoung@nancyyoung.ca.  
It may take a few days for Nancy to get back to you. Thank you for your interest in my work! 


